
GIFT A BOOK 

  

 

 

 

We are collecting some truly beautiful books for our ‘Gift a book’ box – an idea that came from one of 

our pupils’ parents.  These books have been donated by families and reflect the diversity of the 

Hampton Hargate School community.  They include books about all forms of diversity, including 

culture, language, wellbeing and disability.  Our school also contributes to this growing collection of 

texts.  

If your family has any books you would like to share – it might be something your child or family is 

passionate about, it could be about your family heritage, or it might be a book you think is important 

for children to share – we’d love to share it with our school community. 

Please pass on your donations to your child’s class teacher, and do let us know which family has 

donated it so we can thank you for it. 


